

ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
ROCHESTER 8, NEW YORK
STUDENT COUNCIL MINUTES
OCTOBER 31, 1963

The regular meeting of the R. I. T. Student Council was called to order by the President, Ron Sherman. Roll Call was taken and the minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read.

PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Dorm fees will be raised \$15 per quarter starting next September. For additional protection, there are now four armed Pinkerton men patrolling the school grounds. Do not leave valuables in your cars! Another lecture by the Faculty Council will be presented at the Student Activities Center on November 6 at 4 p.m.

DIVISION REPORTS

Social--On February 22 there will be big-name entertainment at school. If anyone is interested, please see Elaine Grabowski.

Internal Affairs--Mark Baker and Earl Cleveland (Mechanical) were the new representatives introduced to council.

Organizational--The constitutions of Theta Xi, Pi Club, Tiger Committee, G.E.T., and Ski Club will be presented for Council's approval next week.

Publicity--The Student Council Emblem, when it is completed, will be put on the Student Directory.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Tiger Committee--Anyone interested in being trained to take care of our new mascot will have to take a special course in "tiger care," which includes a written final test. If anyone is interested, please contact your representative or Denis Kitchen. A motorcade will leave the girl's dorm at 2:30 p.m. on Friday afternoon. Tiger stocks will be sold for \$1 across from Eastman 125 on Monday October 4. The name the tiger contest will be campus wide. So far, \$350 has been collected. Only \$650 more to go!!!

Freshman Council--A meeting will be held on November 4 at 7:30 p.m. in the Student Activities Center.

OLD BUSINESS

It was defeated that we accept the Student Council emblem as it now stands. It was defeated that we accept the Student Council emblem with larger R.I.T. letters. A committee was formed to work on establishing a suitable emblem for Student Council. Mike Stamski, Jerry Lewis, and JoAnne England will work with Denis Kitchen on this committee.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Is there anyone who can think of a solution to the registration problems around quarter break or Easter vacation?

The meeting was adjourned by the president at 6:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Gail De Ryke
Gail De Ryke, Secretary